
Cayford, Edna 

From: Malcolm Longenecker <mlongenecker88@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 7:02 AM 
To: HCIFS 

Subject: Denouncing LD 227 

This niessage originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 
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To whom it may concern, 
As citizens of this State, we would like to strongly voice our concerns over this 

so-called "gender-affirming care 

bill (LD 227). A similar bill was recently put down by committee 12-O, the same thing should happen 
to this 

proposed bill. We concur with one of the state representatives who commented, “This legislation would make 

Maine the most anti-child, anti-family, and anti-science state in the 
nation." Please vote NO on this bill. 

Sincerely, - 

Malcolm and Kathy Longenecker 

Alfred, ME
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